

CATHERINE WEST MP

Member of Parliament for Hornsey and Wood Green

20/07/17

Dear Jennette,

Thank you very much for speaking at my first ever Summer School programme.

The students very much enjoyed hearing from you and learning from your expertise.

Thanks to your level of enthusiasm and interaction many students have expressed an interest in pursuing a career in politics. I am incredibly pleased to hear this, as it is imperative that we engage our young people in the political process and demonstrate that we value their political opinions.

I hope that there will be more opportunities for you to speak at a future event.

Many thanks,

Catherne

Catherine West MP

Member of Parliament for Hornsey & Wood Green

HOUSE OF COMMONS, LONDON SWIA OAA TEL: 020 7219 6141
Email: catherine.west.mp@parliament.uk www.catherinewest.org.uk
Twitter: @CatherineWest1